NOTICE TO THE BAR

New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection Retraction of Attorney from the 2008 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List

The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the 2008 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List contained the
name “George Lombardi”. This attorney’s name should not have been included on the 2008 Ineligible List. Mr.
Lombardi was included on the list due to circumstances beyond his control.

His name should be stricken from the Court Order dated December 15, 2008 and published December 22, 2008.

Board of Trustees
New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund
for Client Protection

Dated: April 21, 2009
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